
Update for Pewsey Area Board Item 7f 

 

 

Update from 
 

RUSHALL PARISH COUNCIL 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

10 January 2011 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Safe pedestrian access due to limited pathways and the lack of emergency escape. 
 

 

 Speed of traffic through the village. 
 

 

 Volume and size of traffic using Pewsey Road (‘C’ Road) through Rushall as a main 
route partly due to the current sign posting. 

 

 
Projects  
 

 

 Parish Council ‘Study into Safe Pedestrian Access in Rushall’ which has been issued 
and is registered with Wiltshire Council Highways Department. 

 

 

 Community Speed Watch in Rushall. 
 

 

 Relocation of speed signs at the entry points to Rushall. 
 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

 Wiltshire Highways initial feasibility assessment of the safe pedestrian access schemes 
and feedback to Pewsey Area Board Local Transport WG – Feb 2011. 

 

 

 Relocation of speed signs along A342 back to Rushall drove combined with the change 
to 50mph between Rushall and Upavon. 

 

 
 
Signed: C  P Gale (Rushall Parish Councillor) 

Date: 24 December 2010 
 

 


